From: Erik Wallenius [mailto:erik@ward43.org] 
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 12:56 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Fwd: Ethics Report Gift Nail Salon (Spa Spazio)

Hi Steve,

This came in today while I was in a meeting.

Please let me know if you need additional info.

Thank you,


Erik Wallenius
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward

